
Minnesota Board of Veterinary Medicine 
335 Randolph Ave, Suite 215 

St. Paul, MN 55102 
Fax: 651-201-2842 
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November 17, 2023 

Governor Tim Walz 
130 State Capitol 
75 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Senator Melissa Wiklund, Chair 
Health and Human Services Committee 
MN Senate Building, Room 2 I 07 
95 University Avenue W 
St. Paul, MN 55 155 
sen.melissa.wiklund@senate.mn 

Representative Peter Fischer, Chair 
Human Services Policy Committee 
551 State Office Building 
100 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul. Minnesota 55 155 
rep.peter.fischer@housc.mn.!!OV 

Michelle Yurich. Executive Director 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 
600 State Office Building 
I 00 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55 155-1206 
lcc@lcc.leg.mn 

Email: vet.med@state.mn.us 
Website: www.vetmed.state.mn.us 

Representative Mohamud Noor, Chair 
Human Services Finance Committee 
379 State Office Building 
I 00 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul. MN 55155 
r.gn.mohamu<l.noor@house.mn.gov 

Senator John Hoffman, Chair 
Human Services Committee 
MN Senate Building, Room 211 1 
95 University A venue W 
St. Paul. MN 55155 
sen.john.hoffman(a)scnale.11111 

Mr. Chris Steller 
Legislative Reference Library 

645 Stale Office Building 
I 00 Rev Dr Marrin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul. MN 55155 
reports@lrl.mn.gov 

Ryan Inman. Revisor 
Office of the Revisor of Statutes 
700 State Office Building 
I 00 Rev Dr Manin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul. Minnesota 55155-1206 
rcvisor@rcvisor.mn.gov 

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules. as Required by 
Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5. 

Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Mr. Steller, Executive Director Yurich, and Revisor Inman: 

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05. subdivision 5. directs the MN Board of Podiatric Medicine to report to you each year 
whether any of its rules are "obsolete. unnecessary, [or] duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.'' Currently, the 
Board has no rules 10 report which are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. 

If you have any questions regarding this report, please call or contact me at julia.wilson@state.mn.us. 
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~ WHson.DVM 
Executive Director 


